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passed a resolution reaffirming that all ‘trans people’ are born ‘the wrong

gender’. The resolution says that this ‘just has to be’ and that federal agencies
can only support ‘community’ concerns about this ‘refugee crisis’ and that no
American media can report that ‘trans children’ are ‘attacking the poor’. On
January 11, Rep. Thomas Massie introduced an amendment to the National
Defense Authorization Act that would cut funding to “do-gooders”, like the
GLBTQ community. When Rep. Massie’s amendment passes, it will send a

message to the Obama Administration and the agencies they run that they are
overstepping their authority. On Tuesday Republicans voted to approve Senate

Bill 1 (S1) which allows Texas parents to put their own choice of health care
plan in place for their children. The bill's main sponsors were two Republican

representatives from North Carolina, Rep. Robert Pittenger and Rep. Mark
Walker. S1 was introduced into the House on December 13th and passed out

of committee on February 24th and now is being debated by the whole House.
Background On the evening of November 15, 2013, House Bill 1148 was

passed by the Texas House and Senate and signed into law by Governor Rick
Perry. The law granted women access to single-sex athletic facilities such as
swimming pools and gyms based on the presumption that they must identify

as female. On September 23, the same day of the OWS rally in DC, the Senate
passed a resolution against the actions of the President of the United States.

The Resolution specifically calls out “the common sense idea that not all
students are always right.” On September 20th, the New York State legislature

passed S. 3760, which would require transgender students to undergo
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reassignment surgery and/or hormone therapy before being allowed to use
school facilities for any purpose other than self-identification as their biological

sex. Oral arguments began today in the Supreme Court over the
constitutionality of the Affordable Care Act (ACA). This debate is over whether

or not the federal government can force citizens
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high-level aberrations with isocitrate dehydrogenase-1 (IDH1) mutations.

Aberrations of chromosome 1p are a common event in all subtypes of gliomas.
However, the significance of balanced high-level allelic losses involving
chromosome 1p in brain tumors and its relation with histopathological

subtypes are not well established. We analyzed the association of aberrations
with isocitrate dehydrogenase-1 (IDH1) status in high-grade gliomas. A total of

32 astrocytic tumors (six oligodendrogliomas, six anaplasias, five
glioblastomas, five mixed oligoastrocytic and glioblastomas, and eight

anaplasias), and nine oligodendrogliomas of the adult (ODG) were selected for
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this study. Samples of tumor tissue from IDH1 mutation carriers (IDH1(mut))
and IDH1 wild-type samples (IDH1(wt)) were obtained from fresh-frozen
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